Dayton Darting Association
‘10 Spring Bulletin

In this bulletin:
e Schedules
e« Team Apps

(these guys are taken)

. MS (new)

Andin case you
haven’tfigured it
out yet - the big,
full-color newsletter
-and everything else -
is on the DDA
website at the
address above.

ASSOCIATION




DAYTON DARTING ASSOCIATION
WINTER 2010 DIVISIONAL SINGLES RESULTS

Thursday Night

Gem:
1-Larry Butler
2 - Jason VanZant
3 - Steve Manger
4 - Mike Brooks

Gold:
1-Tony Taphorn
2 - Ron Harris
3 - Alan Blevins
4 - Bill Gast

Copper:
1-Dan Good
2 - Donnie Heikes
3 - Randy Carpenter
4 - Mike Jones

Blue:
1-Ron Sherman
2 - Mark Guillett
3 - Travis Koehler
4 - Chris Howard

DDA SUMMER SCHEDULING INFO

Wednesday Night

Green:
1 - Tracy Staton
2 - Joe Womack
3 - Greg Reed
4 - Gary Duibley

Yellow:
1 - Mike Hadley
2 - Glenn Juillerat
3 - Mike Callahan
4 - Jeff Patterson

Monday Night

Pearl:
1-Jason VanZant
2 - Mike Brooks
3-LoulLovash
4 - Wayne Wells

Sapphire: (no participants)

Topaz:
1 - Ken Chipman
2 - Mark Kyle
3 - Bill Gruesbeck
4 - Beth Yinger

May 23 - (at banquet) - applications due

May 27 -Scheduling meet-7:00 pm - DE&D

June 3 - Captain’s meet -7:30 pm - King’s Point Pub
June7 - Monday league begins

June 8 -Wednesday league begins

June 10 -Thursday league begins

£,

DAYTON DARTING ASSOCIATION
BOARD OF DIRECTORS

President Bryan Furrey 238-1207  09-11

Vice President Randy Wright 673-6891  08-10

Treasurer Mike Hadley 426-4186

Secretary Patti Yinger 431-8987

Sr.Brd. Member Dean Lucas 271-8272  09-11

Trustees: Larry Butler 08-10
Bobby Hurt 313-5251  08-10
Lou Lovash 294-2382  08-10

Tim Montgomery 409-7663  09-11
Mel Nancarrow 361-4986  09-11
Rhonda P’Pool 397-4888  09-11
Wayne Wells 270-0339  08-10
Tom Wheeler 271-8594  09-11

Don’t Forget to Include the Email Address
for ALL your Team Members on your App!

NOTES

Our condolences go out to Nick Maloney and his wife. Nick
threw on Wednesday nights and recently lost his son, Lucas,
to sudden infant death at only 3 months of age. Lucas was
the grand nephew of Patti Yinger, our DDA secretary.

Team Fees are being paid later and later ...

... So starting with the summer season, fees will

BE DUE IN FULL WITH THE APPLICATION!
Otherwise you'll have points taken off every week!
(after the first week)




